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With the heat of the summer quickly approaching, our skin is
preparing to go to war. The harsh sunlight and the extended
hours  baking  in  the  sun  aren’t  exactly  promoting  healthy
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skincare. So what happens when you have a big date coming up,
and your skin resembles a dried out jellyfish? Don’t fear, we
have found a true summer treasure for you!

A deeply-hydrating beauty oil for lustrous and visibly radiant
skin is the answer to all of your dry-skin worries. The latest
addition to the Jergens® Shea Butter Collection, new Jergens
Shea Beauty Oil is guaranteed to indulge your skin in the
sweetest of treats. Delivering an amplified radiance visibly
noticeable moisturizing strength and coveted sheen, giving you
younger-looking and better feeling skin.

This unique body luminizer quenches your skin’s thirst with
six times more radiance, sheen, and hydration. Thus giving
your skin an irresistibly touchable feel that your man won’t
be able to keep his hands off of.

The best part is this lightweight, fast absorbing beauty oil
for the body harnesses the nourishing and sheen enhancing
ingredient, Argan Oil, and combining it with the conditioning
and illuminating ingredient, Shea Butter.  This dynamic duo is
bound to keep your man’s eyes locked on you all night long.

This summer’s survival secret is available in all major retail
and grocery stores nationwide, with skin’s best defense again
dry summer skin bottled up for a mere price of $9.99.
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